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A Taste of After-Prom Fundraiser 
 Our annual fundraiser scheduled 
for Saturday, November 15th, is upon us!  
The entrance fee is only $10.00 per person.  
If you wish to eat, dinner reservations are 
an additional $10.00 per person.  The 
Italian Buffet is hosted by Bambino’s 
Restaurant but reservations must be 
received by November 7th.  Admission 
only tickets will be available at the door 
for $15.00.  The evening promises to be 
full of fun with games, casino, and the 
exciting raffle drawing.  Proceeds from the 
fundraiser will benefit Teacher/Department 
Grants, Senior Scholarships, Staff 
Appreciation, and After Prom.  The only 
thing we need to make our fundraiser a 
success is YOU!  Please join us! 
 
GECO General Meetings 
 Our GECO general meetings are 
informative, sociable, and fun.  Each 
month parents are kept informed of school 
events by our principal, Dr. Harry Bull, 
and Student Leadership representatives.  
Please come to our next general meeting 
on Tuesday, November 18th. 
 

Our Thanks to Staff Appreciation 
 GECO again wishes to thank 
Donna Maughan and Theresa Collins and 
their team of parent volunteers for the 
wonderful dinner provided to our staff 
during Parent/Teacher Conferences.  
Thank you so much for all you do! 
 
Grandview Poinsettia Sale 
 Grandview is offering poinsettias 
for sale for your holiday enjoyment.  Order 
forms are available at Parent/Teacher 
Conferences and in this issue of the 
Gazette.  The deadline for ordering these 
beautiful plants is November 21st.  Pick-up 
date is December 5th.  Questions?  Call 
Susan Grandchamp at 720-870-7302. 
 
Teacher of the Year Nominations 
 Forms to nominate this year’s 
Teachers of the Year are available at 
Parent/Teacher Conferences and in the 
main office.  Nominations must be 
returned to the main office by November 
14th.  Questions?  Call Trina Donovan at 
303-699-3424 or Monica Baham at 303-
484-1532. 
 

GECO/PTCO Executive Board 
  Presidents  Trina Donovan  303-699-3424 
     Sharon Withrow  303-400-6923 
  1st Vice Presidents Carlyn Canady  303-400-8350 
     Margo Miller   303-680-4927 
  2nd Vice Presidents Garry Brewer  303-693-8197 
     Alison House   303-699-6806 
  Secretaries  Berthie Ruoff   303-680-2612 
     Beth Spalding-Laverenz 303-766-9660 
  Treasurers  Monica Baham  303-484-1532 
     Mary Ann Neumann  303-690-6823 
  Past President Sandy Renne   720-870-2420 
  Please feel free to contact any board member with questions! 

http://www.geco-ptco.com/

